Justification for Request for Non-Substantive Change
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June 24, 2020

The COVID-19 pandemic has resulted in changes to the format of NCCC service from in-person to virtual, for some (but not all) of  our members. That’s a tremendous change that we could not have anticipated during original survey creation (and even the modification we’ve already passed through – the news of virtual service came after our submission). Moving to virtual service may have an impact on service members’ experiences. In order to capture the impacts, we propose the attached edits to the surveys. 
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